
From: Melissa J. Ryberg
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 1:04 PM
To: Pat Flood; Melissa J. Ryberg
Cc: Rudy Collins
Subject: Camden Update 7-10-2017
Attachments: SWMSWP-IDL030000212-EWS Camden-Termination Final-LTTR-20170707-2202.pdf

Dear Camden Citizens – 
 
Below is a summary of items that have occurred at EWS from Saturday 7/1 through Friday 7/7.  My previous update 
covered the period through Friday 6/30. 
 
Pat. 
 

• Continued to ship Aluminum Processing Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Continued to treat Industrial Waste Cell leachate 
• Performed routine daily gas system and cover operation and maintenance activities 
• Repaired erosion from stormwater on the Aluminum Waste Processing Cell 
• Replaced two leachate storage tank inlet lines due to partial clogging from deposits 
• Performed daily ammonia monitoring 
• Completed Industrial Waste Cell sprinkler system installation, system functional 
• Continuing site clean-up and housekeeping activities 
• Majority of EWS equipment has been removed from site 

o Two pick-up trucks remain to be removed from site 
o No date set for second auction event (for heavy equipment) 

• Development of closure design ongoing 
 
One administrative item of note occurred last week.  Monday July 3, 2017 was the last day to receive public comments 
or a request for public hearing on the EWS permit termination.  Two comments were received, neither of which 
impacted the permit termination.  No request for public hearing was received.  The permit termination notification was 
signed and dated Friday July 7, 2017 and sent to the EWS bankruptcy trustee by certified mail.  The effective date of the 
termination is either Tuesday July 11th or the day the bankruptcy trustee receives the notification (as demonstrated by 
the date of the signature on the letter receipt certification), whichever is later.  The termination notification can be 
found on the Dataviewer on the TDEC website.  I have also attached a pdf for everyone’s convenience. 
 

 
Patrick J. Flood, P.E. | Director 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 14th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-532-0792 

Pat.Flood@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 
 



We value your feedback!  Please complete TDEC’s Customer Service Survey. 
 
 
 




